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Hello everyone, 

 

The highlight of the week has 

to be ‘Once Upon A Time’ Day. All the  

children looked amazing and we had a 

day filled with singing, dancing, fun 

and games. Everyone enjoyed making 

some magic potions as well as magic 

wands and swords to include in their 

imaginative play. We have included 

photos and films from the day on The 

Evidence Me App.  

The rest of the week we have been 

working hard to learn the last of the 

Phase 3 Phonemes (letter sounds) 

These are er (as in tower), ear (as in 

fear), air (as in fair) and ure (as in 

pure.) All the Phase 2 and Phase 3 

sounds are in the middle page of your 

Reading Records so please look at 

these with your child as often as you 

can. 

In maths, we looked at number bonds 

of 10 as well as ordering numbers. We 

looked at different coins and counted 

up in 1’s, 2’s and 10’s. We recorded our 

favourite Fairytale characters using 

tally charts and bar graphs.    

As it is Valentine’s Day next Monday, 

love is in the air so the children made 

cards for the people who are special 

to them.  

Enjoy the half-term break and we look 

forward to seeing you on Monday 21st  

February.  

Love from The Reception Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated the  

Birthdays of  

Sai Sanjay Viswanathan, Millie  

Darbyshire, Alfie Stanyon 

and Ivy Anderson  

 
 
 
Next term, our topic will be...........  

     Superheroes!   
 
Please send in an adult-sized NAMED        
t-shirt for your child to transform into a 
cape to wear at school, for when they are 
taking part in Superhero missions. If you 
have any spares, please send them as 
well! 
If your child has any superhero figures, 
they may bring them in to school to aid our  
discussions. They will be kept in a safe 
place but please ensure they are clearly 
named and not too precious, just in case. 
We would also like any ‘superhero’ themed 
comics for our book corner. 
Also, if you are a real life superhero (e.g.  
Police officers, nurses, fire-fighters) or if 
you know any who would be willing to 
come in to talk to the children, please let us 
know. 
  Our Theme for ‘Show and Tell’ next Term 
will be ’People around me’ which is to en-
courage the children to talk about the lives 
of the people around them and their roles 
in society. Please see the Home Challenge 
Sheet sent home for more details. 
 Finally, we love to receive photos of what 
you and your family get up to during the 
Half Term Holiday, so please email these 
to us before the first day back,  Monday 
21st February    
                     Thank you!  


